INAUGURATION OF THE TRAINING ROOM LOCATED
IN THE IMF, SEYCHELLES RESIDENT REPRESENTATIVE OFFICE

On Wednesday November 29, 2023 the Seychelles Resident Representative Office inaugurated the training room located in the
office, in presence of the Government Officials and students from the University of Seychelles. The training room is functional
and can host up to 20 people. It provides to the Seychellois authorities an additional space to (i) take the IMF online courses and
(i) host the trainings and TA missions from AFRITAC SOUTH and HQ. The training room is expected to be used by the staff from
the Government entities and also the students of the University of Seychelles.

The Government Officials are very appreciative of the initiative as it provides them an additional learning facility. Some students
from the Univeristy of Sechelles who are pursuing their studies in economics participated in the inauguration. They are expected
to be active users of the facility. During the ceremony, the students were pleased to discover the list of trainings that they could
benefit from. They were as well delighted to learn that in some cases, there is a possibility to receive a certificate after the
completion of the trainings.




